
Bhavan’s Public School, Doha - Qatar 
 

BhPS/CIR.NO.18/2025-26                                                                                           Date: 25-08-2025 

Dear Parent, 

We hope you enjoyed a wonderful vacation. 

We are pleased to inform you that the School will reopen on Sunday, 31/08/2025. 
Students are required to report to their existing campus according to their respective shift 
timings. 

We are also excited to inform you about the new campus in Mesaimeer and we will be 
moving into the new campus shortly. We assure you that the transition will be seamless. 
Stay tuned!!  

Meanwhile, we have also arranged a campus tour of the new premises in Mesaimeer for 
the parents before the official commencement. Parents who are interested are requested 
to fill out the Google Form given below and submit it on or before 27/08/2025,12:00 noon. 

https://forms.gle/9ntYUytryMA42Jij9 

Due to security concerns, only a limited number of people will be allowed in each section. 
All visitors will receive a confirmation mail for the site visit. Kindly present the same to the 
site security upon arrival. We look forward to meeting you all. 

Instructions for site visit 

1. Maximum 3 people allowed, including children 
2. Photography Not Allowed 
3. Visits are strictly for already enrolled students and their parents only.   
4. Please arrive 10 minutes early to complete all safety procedures before your 

scheduled visit.   
5. Parking is not allowed inside the campus during the visit. 
6. Please bring enough water with you due to the hot weather conditions.     

Transportation Instructions to New Campus 
 
Parents who require transportation to the new campus (Mesaimeer) once it becomes 
functional are requested to fill out the Google Form below: 
 
https://forms.gle/W4Eqmw3qgpxr3qxZA 

Wishing you a good day  

Regards 

Principal 
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